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Dear Friends,

My son, Matthew, was diagnosed in Spring 2000 with a brain tumor.  After eleven surgeries, two 6-week rounds of radiation, six weeks of chemotherapy and hundreds of doctor appointments over a period of nine years, he lost his battle against cancer on Mother’s Day 2009.  One of my primary goals is to do my part to keep other mothers (and fathers) from hearing the words, “Your child has cancer.”  

I will be joining 45 other cancer moms for “46 Mommas Shave for the Brave.” “46” because there are approximately 46 children diagnosed with cancer each weekday. “Mommas” because the team members are all mothers of children affected by cancer. “Shave for the Brave” because this September 21st, the 46 Mommas (from all over the nation) will gather at rush hour in Union Station in Washington, DC to shave their heads to raise funds for childhood cancer research; a gesture of love and support for the children fighting for their lives all over the world.

Each year more than 160,000 children worldwide are diagnosed with cancer. In the U.S., childhood cancer kills more children than any other disease — more than AIDS, Asthma, diabetes, cystic fibrosis and congenital anomalies combined. 

Since St. Baldrick’s began in 2000, it has raised more than $93 million, and has grown into the world’s largest fundraising event for childhood cancer. The Foundation made more than $12 million in grants last year alone, to some of the top pediatric cancer researchers working today, and also to many young doctors who will be the research experts of tomorrow. St. Baldrick’s research grants help fill crucial funding gaps at medical institutions where children are treated for cancer, ensuring the finest care for every child.

NO! You don’t need to shave your head! …but I would welcome your donation* with open arms. I appreciate any amount you can offer.

For more information about 46 MOMMAS, please visit: www.46mommas.com and look for the donate button under my name or Matthew’s (we are in the Class of 2011).  I will also happily accept checks made out to St. Baldrick’s.  I’ve included my address below.
Thank you, in advance, for your willingness to help 46 MOMMAS SHAVE FOR THE BRAVE reach our goal.

Here’s to a smooth shave!

Kelli Tracy

4207 Lazy Creek Drive



Marietta, GA 30066
* All donations are tax-deductible.









